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June 2024

BE YOU. BE EXCELLENT.

June 2024

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK

| cannot believe it is Junel
May was such a busy month
with lots of fun activities
happening such as soccer
tournaments, an Open House,
class trips, and Kindergarten
Orientation. With one month
left of school, | want to remind everyone to
bring a refillable water bottle and drink lots
of water to keep cool!

THAN .YOU!! -THAN .YOU!!

A huge thank YOU to all our students and
parents for all of your support throughout the
school year!

A special thank YOU to School Council and all
our families for your dedication and support for
the many initiatives this year...

Chocolate Bar Fundraiser

Nellies Fundraiser

Dance-a-thon

Pizza Days

Popcorn/TCBY

Thank you to everyone for making
a difference in our schooll
gﬁ(mfé Love:
‘Yot Collegiate staff & students
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SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

1.2y Our School Council meetings are
.ﬁ]’h completed for this school year. We will
\' hold our next meeting in September
2024 with a fime of 6:00 pm and a date
that will be determined in the new school year.

P.A. DAY

Don’t
¢. FORGET!
==,
LRt

Friday, June 7th, 2024
No School for students!

LAST DAY of SCHOOL
Thursday, June 27th, 2024

GRADE 8 COMMENCEMENT

This is an exciting time for our ﬂ
Grade 8 students. We look N
forward to celebrating the '
end of their elementary schooling and the
beginnings of their high school years at
Commencement on Thursday, June 20th,
More information has been sent home with
all Grade 8 students. We want to thank all
our Grade 8's for their leadership this year,
and we wish them well as they move
forward. A reminder of $50.00 for each
Grade 8 student is due June 7 for the
dinner/dance, as well as the number of
tickets needed for each family member
attending the ceremony at no cost.

REPORT CARDS
Report cards will go home on
Wednesday, June 26, Our

Grade 8 students will receive

their report cards at the commencement
ceremony. Please take time to review the
report card with your child and discuss
goals & next steps for the new school year.

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE - PAYMENT OPTION
HOW TO REGISTER

Go to the link on our school website or by
clicking on the link below:
https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com

“END OF YEAR” NEWSLETTER COMING SOON...
A newsletter with information for the 2024 -
2025 school year will be posted at the end
of June.



https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

